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November 30, 2010

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2008-0408
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards (“IFRS”) —
Incentive Rate Making (“IRM”) Working Group

In accordance with the Board’s instructions of November 17, 2010, Oakville Hydro
is advising the Board that it is interested in participating in the [FRS IRM Working
Group.

Mr. Sweezie will represent Oakville Hydro in this working group. Mr. Sweezie has
led Oakville Hydro’s IFRS implementation team and will assume the role of
Director, Regulatory, Business Planning and Customer Care later this month. Mr.
Sweezie has consulted with Board Staff on IFRS issues and has attended IFRS
information sessions at which Board Staff has presented. Mr. Sweezie has been
involved in previous IRM and Cost of Service rate applications and interrogatories.

Mr. Sweezie’s contact information is as follows:

Mr. David Sweezie, CGA
Corporate Controller
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

Email: dsweezie@oakvillehydro.com
Tel: 905-825-6367

Oakville Hydro appreciates having being given the opportunity to assist the Board in
addressing the particulars of implementing [FRS in an IRM environment.

Respectfully submitted,
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Maryanne Wilson, CGA

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
861 Redwood Square

Oakville, ON L6J 5E3

Telephone: (905) 825-4422

Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com



